
Eastern Iowa DX Association 
Minutes January 10, 2025 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:10 p.m. 

We started with a program by Art Zygielbaum (KØAIZ) and Dave Propper (K2DP) about 
happenings at ARRL followed by a Q&A session.  

The minutes of the October 2024 meeting were to be read online and accepted. Note that a 
correction is needed with respect to the reading of the prior meeting (should be Summer 
2024 instead of Sumer 2023). 

The treasurer provided the 2024 finance report. Note that we had a refund from the PJ2T YL 
operation. We donated $150 to three DXpeditions. Mozambique has been delayed and we 
have been asked if we want a refund or let them keep the funds for when they do operate. 
The finance report was unanimously approved after a motion by KØFLY and second by 
W0AWL. 

The financial audit will be conducted by W3ACO and NOØB.  

We discussed the status of our membership numbers. Because our membership is 
decreasing, we are having trouble funding DXpeditions at a level that we wish. There was 
discussion about potential responses without a conclusion. 

No new DXpeditions were discussed. 

We welcomed Jerry Day (KBØXY) as a new EIDXA member with a unanimous vote. 

Al Groff (KØVM) gave a brief WSJT-X update. 

Move to adjourn by KØDAS and second by KKØDX. 

Adjourned at 9:17 p.m.   

 


